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TO: 

I 

I 

I 
Attached r1ailing List 

l 

12 June 

SUBJECT: , Impleme1tation of a Regional Monitoring Program. for the San 
Francisco/ Estuary. 

On April 15, 1992, the S.n Francisco B.ay Regional Board adopted Resolution 92-043 
directing the Executive Offider to implement the Regional Monitoring Plan for San 
FranciS(;o Bay. The Regional tvrorutoring Plan is designed to collect information on the 
concentrations of pollutants if water, sediment and biota from throughout the estuary. 
The RMP will allow the Regiqnal Board to evaluate the effectiveness of ib water quality 
control program. 1 

'This letter is a formal tequest under Section 13267 of the California Water Code 
that your agency participate ir the ix11p!ernentation of the b~line portion of the RlviP. 
It is imperative that the i:'lplementation be as a collectivre rather than individual 
monitoring. reply by July '7,!1992 on your intention to linplement the RMP fa requested. 
Failure to comply could res~t in an the 
California Water Code. I inhmd to inform the Regional 
meeting on the progress of i~plementing the RMP" 

are several ope~a tin 
RMP 
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E~amples 
:nispended an: dissolved ox~gen, ·an1monia, pH, 
and coliforms, All reduction'for suspensions will on a cue.-Oy cue 
There will be no reducti~ or suspension in toxicity monitoring. Th~ will 
consideration in reducing Uhe frequency of toxic pollutmt monitoring bal~d on past 
monitoring :results, Proposals for :reductions or suspensions should be made directly to 
your contact in the Surfac~ Water Management Division subsequent to the July 7 
resparue deadline. i 

I 

Regional Board staff And I have had numerous meetings with 28 discMrgtts (13 
P01Ws, 12 Industrial, Santai Oara and Alameda urban runoff programs, and the U.S. 
Army Corps of Engineers) ~egarding this action. I believe that all P01Ws should 
included at this time, .at least at a minimal level. Exact cost participation will be decided 
soon for the 1992,..1993 fiscal ~ear. In the 1993-1994 fiscal year, ,additional urblll nmoff and 
small industrial dischargers Will be included. 

I 

I 
If you have any questipns regarding this request please contact me at (510}464-0516 

or Michael P. Carlin at (510)464-1325 of my staff. 
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STEVEN RITCHIE 


